
 

 
      Headteacher 
      John Galvin 

 

Petworth CofE Primary School 
South Grove, Petworth, 
West Sussex, GU28 0EE 
 

Tel: 01798 342369 

Fax: 01798 343195 
E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk  
Website:  www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 
7th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 17th May, Maple class have been given the opportunity to visit Fishbourne Roman 
Palace, to give the children the experience of what it would be like in Roman times, and to 
enhance their historical learning. 
 
We will be taking two minibuses from the school at 9.00am and will be arriving back at school 
by the end of the school day. While at the Roman Palace, we will have the opportunity to take 
part in a Roman workshop, focussing on Roman life and explore the villa and grounds. In line 
with current Government guidance, we will be following the safety procedures of the 
museum and school. To enable this trip to go ahead we are asking for a donation of £7.00, to 
cover the admission to the museum, which will be available to pay via the SchoolsBuddy site 
from Monday 10th May. By paying the contribution via the SchoolsBuddy system, this is 
accepted as consent for your child to attend this trip. 
 

School uniform must be worn.  As this is a full day trip, all children will need to bring a packed 
lunch and two drinks (no glass bottles or cans please) and ensure they have coats and 
appropriate footwear.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Laura Sandon-Webb 
Deputy Headteacher 
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